KARATE @ BC

RE: Karate Canada National Championships Halifax, NS
March 6th to 12th, 2018

To Whom It May Concern,

Please be advised that your Student: , has been
selected to join the BC Karate Team to represent BC in the 2018 Canada National Karate
Championships in Halifax, Nova Scotia.

www.karatecanada.org/

The Tournament will take place starting from March 6th to 12th, 2018. Please note that the
above-mentioned student will be absent from school during the duration of the tournament.

We would like to take this opportunity to encourage these selected students who are partaking in
this event to reach their goals and to do their best in representing BC at the National
Tournament.

Thank you
Rodney Hobson

Karate BC Team Director bcteam@karatebc.org


http://www.karatecanada.org/en/na_cup2.html

